
Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you 

move forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

 

I found the time allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Idahoans need to see the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. The comment period 

should be kept to 60 days, so the process can continue to move forward. It is with this knowledge 

that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations 

Midas Gold Idaho presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, 

and permit the project  

 

As long as the operation is following guidelines set by MSHA, and better as well as strong 

enviromental rules, I see no problem with the Stibnite  

Gold Project being given a permit to operate. Sincerly; Chester Avery 

 

 

Name: Chester L Avery 


